Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF MANAGEMENT SERVICES
E911 Board
The E911 Board hereby gives notice:
of the issuance of an Order regarding the Petition for Variance or Waiver filed by Martin County, on December 21, 2017. The Notice of Petition for Variance or Waiver was published in Vol. 43, No. 246, of the December 22, 2017, Florida Administrative Register. The Petitioner sought a variance or waiver of subsection 60FF1-5.003(3), F.A.C., with respect to the rule requirement to provide three quotes by the application deadline ending December 1, 2017. The Board considered the Petition at a duly-noticed public meeting held on January 18, 2018. The Boards Order, filed on June 1, 2018, grants the Petition for Variance or Waiver, finding that the underlying statute has been achieved by submission of the quotes and supporting documentation. Additionally, Petitioner has demonstrated that failure of the E911 Board to consider Martin County’s application would cause a substantial hardship. Based upon the foregoing, the Board determined that Petitioner is eligible for a variance or waiver of Section 60FF1-5.003(3), F.A.C. The three quotes shall be considered as having been timely filed with the application.

A copy of the Order or additional information may be obtained by contacting: Matthew Matney, Chairman, E911 Board, 4030 Esplanade Way, Suite 135F, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0950 or telephone: (850)922-4135 or by electronic mail – Matthew.Matney@dms.myflorida.com.
